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Dear Sixth Form Students, 
 

 
Results Day Information: A-Level Results day will be on Thursday 17th August 

 
 
Results will be available for collection from Auditorium between 8:30am and 10:00am. There will be staff available 
to speak with you should you need support or guidance after receiving your results. 
 
Results are legal documents which mean they have to be collected by you. If you need someone else to collect them 
on your behalf, they should bring with them a letter signed by yourself giving permission for them to do so. If you are 
unable to make the day, results will be posted at your home address on Friday 18th August. 
 
Thank you very much.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Mirza 
 
Vice Principal 
The Khalsa Academy Wolverhampton 
 


